

ABOYNE CANOE CLUB
Minutes

The Boat Inn, Monday 26 October 2016, 8-10pm

Present: Chris Redmond (Chairman), Roger Holmes, Jonathan Kitching, Maia Williams, Mark Mitchell, Trevor Cady, Christina Cady (Secretary)

	<p>Apologies for Absence: Tom Mitchell, Amelia Cady, Lorraine Hawkins (Treasurer), Dan Kitching.</p>	
2	<p>Minutes of the Previous Meeting: 26 June 2016 agreed.</p>	11
3	<p>ACC Events: Sunday: River Dee tips scheduled and programme posted on website. March-Eps: extreme fun session. Dee: basic skills training at Knockburn Loch Tue 18 Oct. for 4 participants/Club members done by coaches: Trevor Cady & Amelia Cady (Quivers Loch has been drained). Club triplevers sheet left in shed. Aboyne Canal: Thun-day sessions have started 6:30-7:30pm kayak skills, 7:30-8:30pm polo skills. Aboyne Canals: 23 November 7:30-8:30pm (no polo that night).</p>	
4	<p>Shed Renovation: Cash back for community funding: refused Main Area £4,000: must be claimed by March 2017. All agreed to use it for structural designs and get tender bids and for cutting trees (Julian will cut and chip on site and branches etc available for collection). NWVA: vote via Facebook & Instagram. Please ask friends to vote. The Beast: Mark, Tom, Alan W & Chris R volunteered and Mark & Alan W donated their earnings to ACC. Glen Dye wind farm: Local person may be able to apply. Frost Fund: Solicitors may have pots of money that ACC can apply for. Crowdf Funding: May be considered in the future. Escape Royale: Possibility of a donation from Wild Fox Events as thanks for helping event.</p>	29 31 29 29 . .
5	<p>Shed Planning: Planning re wheelchair access: CR will see if an alternative style ramp can be approved using an amendment rather than not-raising stairs. Information poster: now on the shed explaining ACC has permission to carry out works. Post clearing: Chris & Mark have cleared the site. Mark will give debris to Aboyne Bonfire.</p>	31 . 31
6	<p>ACC Membership: Roger Holmes = ACC has 178 members, target was 164. Olympics generated a lot of interest + continued enrolment from DoE participants.</p>	Roger
7	<p>Treasurer's Report: £2709 in bank on 22 Oct. Leader money still to claim £2354 Ecoaid vouchers: CR to see if club members can buy them.</p>	29 29

10	<p>SUP Boards: Still money for 1 more board – all agreed to buy one from Jim Gibson</p> <p>PRV: Callum Keates needs one when he gets back from holiday.</p>	<p>JP</p> <p>JK</p>
11	<p>Trips & Events</p> <p>Aboyme Pool: ACC to buy clock £194.40, Council to provide cover/shield for it. CR to meet pool manager re: Storage of boats, hook placements, pole nets etc.</p> <p>Dishes: 24 November 7.30-8.30 pm session on no polo</p> <p>Scouts: to have a session sometime</p> <p>Polo tournament: Barff 19 November</p> <p>Team = Amelia, Jessica, Katie, 2 Doriside, possibly Tom & Callum K & Adam Ibo</p>	<p>JP</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK</p>
12	<p>Coaching</p> <p>Amelia has done Level 2 Training need to deliver 6 lessons to 2-4 people</p> <p>JK has approved/signed Amelia's 1st Course</p> <p>1st Grant Report: Trevor to provide report for Tummel and Tay</p> <p>Coaching Matters 31 Oct: Dale, JK & CR attending</p> <p>Pastie ability: CR, Dale, Alan Telford attended</p> <p>Club Activity Assistant: CR & JK did the online course. Training Neil Gibson</p> <p>Level 1: Mark will undertake course in near future</p> <p>Level 1: Jessica August 2017</p> <p>Sheltered Water Leadership: Instead of 4*</p> <p>New Equipment: Buoyancy Aids, kayaks etc armed just waiting for pasties now</p> <p>SPOJ kit: All at the meeting agreed to use it to buy another SUP board from Jim Gibson.</p>	<p>.</p> <p>Trevor</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK, CR</p> <p>JK, CR</p> <p>JK, CR</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK</p>
13	<p>Equipment</p> <p>Block take: Done by Mark & Tom – everything accounted for.</p> <p>Big Vets: buoyancy to be fitted.</p> <p>Repair and Re-newal programme agreed: 8 x dry suits to be repaired (Aberdeen Water Sports) with a view to selling and replacing to maintain the value of equipment.</p> <p>Ki: Number & date all kit prior to relocating to new shed.</p>	<p>JK, TC</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK</p>
14	<p>Upcoming meetings:</p> <p>Shelter Victoria Week AGM: CR attending meeting</p> <p>Dale Trust: Tree planting BBO</p> <p>Regional Forum @ 12 Aberdeen Wed 26 Oct. SCA members invited.</p> <p>Rainwater Abzyme: JK & Callum marshalling</p> <p>SCA AGM, Perth: JK</p> <p>Club Coaching Focus Club, Sunday: JK7</p>	<p>JK</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK</p> <p>JK, CR</p>
15	<p>Espe Royale: Possibility of donation from Wild Fox Esters for event help.</p>	<p>JK, CR</p>
16	<p>Insurance for MC: Aberdeenshire Council no longer able to offer cheap insurance. CR looking at alternatives.</p>	<p>.</p>
17	<p>ACC Advertising: 2 banners bought for raising opposite The Boat.</p>	<p>JK</p>
18	<p>Date of next meeting: Monday 19th January 2017</p>	<p>JK, CR</p>